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I am not only totally opposed to this bill, but appalled by it. Why would any of our 

elected officials want to turn law abiding citizens into criminals, while disregarding 

that criminals are already not following current laws. Especially ridiculous is the extra 

72 waiting period. As if waiting an extra 72 hours would remove murderous or 

criminal intent from someone determined to carry out a crime. "Yep, just have them 

wait an extra 72 hours, that will cure them!" The entirety of the current anti-2A, anti-

citizen bills shows a complete lack of respect for the citizens of Oregon. We deserve 

better. 


